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15th October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Your child has been chosen to represent Penygarn Community Primary 

School’s rugby team in a match against New Inn Primary School on Friday 

19th October 2018. 

 

We will be leaving school after the lunch break and returning to school 

before the end of the school day.  Children will be transported to New Inn 

Primary School via minibus. 

 

Please ensure that your child brings the appropriate kit, including studded 

boots if they have them, along with a tracksuit to change in to at the end of 

the match. Team rugby tops will be issued to the children on the day. 

Children are expected to wear uniform to school in the morning. 

 

The match is a relatively short one, however we recommend the children 

bring in a bottle of water to ensure they keep hydrated. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

        
R Ryan      L Sellars 

Rugby Coach     Headteacher 
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